
 

Dear friends, 

 

We will be worshipping in the sanctuary at 10 AM this Sunday for a Special 

Music Sunday. There will be nursery care available; and the service will be 

streamed on Facebook. For those who join us remotely, we are working to 

resolve some wifi connectivity issues and hope to minimize streaming issues 

moving forward! 

 

If you have any prayers you would like to relay to Pastor Tiff for this Sunday's 

service, you can reply to this email or fill out a prayer request in the sanctuary 

prior to worship. 

 

The Listening Path book study continues next week in the fellowship hall 

Tuesday evening at 6 PM. This is a drop in series, so attendance weekly is not 

required - please contact Jill Sanderson with any questions.  

 

For those with Sunday School children, we hope the kids continue to utilize the 

Rainbow Spirit Library throughout this summer season. Feel free to check out 

books every Sunday! 

 

Looking ahead to the rest of the month, we will be celebrating Juneteenth next 

Sunday and will hold a special service on June 30 commemorating our Open 

and Affirming status within the UCC as we recognize Pride month.  

 

Liturgists for the remainder of the month are: 

6/16 - Jim McLouth 

6/23 - Lynn Bates 

6/30 - Krista Kim 

https://gmail.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9c9a0705e8c89a9e37afc1ffa&id=4660ed183d&e=910e5f2ce4


 

 

The liturgist schedule has been updated to reflect the additions to our 

liturgical list of volunteers. To view and/or edit the schedule, please click here. 

The schedule is completed through the month of September. If you are unable 

to be in church for any of your scheduled dates, please let the office know! 

 

See you in church, 

The ECUCC Office 

 

 

Our mailing address is: 

114 N. Henry St. 

Edgerton, WI 53534 
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